Karen Harkness

From: Megan Schuetz <mschuetz@gormanusa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 2:24 PM

To: Karen Harkness; Ted Matkom; Jacob.a.woodford@lawrence.edu
Subject: RE: Lawrence University Letter of Support

Karen-

Ted asked me to forward the following:

This statement is to notify the ARA and the City of Appleton staff that Gorman & Company hereby withdraws its
proposal submitted for the land located at 935 John Street in the City of Appleton. We apologize for any inconvenience
this causes. Although we are very optimistic about the potential for this parcel, our company fundamentally
misunderstood the level of new student housing needed by Lawrence University. After we performed further due
diligence with Lawrence University, we came to the conclusion our student housing proposal was not in line with the
current needs of the University. Once again Gorman & Company apologizes for any inconvenience this withdraw causes
the ARA and hope a project is found that works with all stakeholders.

Thanks!

-Megan

Megan Schuetz
Development Associate
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